Dear (Community Leader):


As you may know, we are the Guilford Human Rights Advocates (GHRA), whose mission is to establish a Human Rights Commission here in Guilford. As of today, we have over one hundred signatures on our petition to establish this commission, and that number is growing every day. Your support of this initiative will be an integral part of continuing Guilford's growth as a community of compassion. 

For your convenience, we have attached a statement that may be signed as is, or as a template that you can alter or add to, if you prefer. Alternately, please feel free to create your own! We ask that you return your statement to us by (date). Signed and edited or scanned statements may be sent via email to emailaddress@server.com. Paper copies may be mailed to GHRA, P.O. Box 4xx, Guilford, CT 06437-0463. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact us should you have any questions about GHRA or the proposed Human Rights Commission.

Thank you for your time and attention to this request.  We appreciate your commitment to leading our community forward.

Sincerely,
GHRA

